
For more information contact NDWG Case Manager, Stacy Apolinar  
Email: Sapolinar@goodwillvsb.org Or Phone: (805) 981-0130 

Are You Out of Work Due to the Recent Fires? 
NDWG Presents: Paid Temporary Jobs   

 

Goodwill Industries of Ventura and Santa Barbara Counties, in partnership with the 
Workforce Development Board of Ventura County and the Workforce Innovation and 

Opportunity Act, have come together to assist individuals whose employment was affected 
by the Woolsey/Hill Fires. These individuals will be placed in paid Temporary Jobs to repair 

public property affected by the natural disaster. 
  

The National Dislocated Worker Grant Program wants to provide you the opportunity for:     

 Paid Temporary Employment 

 Career Planning 

 Free Skills Training  

 Paid Formal Training  

 Paid on the Job Training  

 Supportive Services 
 

These federally funded services can be yours if you are eligible for the NDWG grants!  
If you answer yes to any of the following questions, you could be eligible to participate: 

1) Are you temporarily or permanently laid off as a consequence of the natural disaster? 
2) Were you self-employed and became unemployed as a result of the Woolsey/Hill Fire? 
3) Have you been long-term unemployed, for 6 months or more? 

  
For more information please join us at NDWG’s Orientation at the following locations: 

Every Tuesday 9am-11am 

Starting: 05/07 - 05/28 

America’s Job Center 

2900 Madera Rd #100 

Simi Valley 

 

Every Friday 9am-11am  

Starting: 05/10 - 05/31 

Thousand Oaks Public Library  

1401 E Janss Rd, Thousand Oaks 

Technology Training Room 


